
     

  

NOTICE 
 
 OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
 
 THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF  
 

CASTLE PINES METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Castle Pines 

Metropolitan District will hold a Special Meeting on Tuesday, September 7, 2021, at 

the hour of 1:30 p.m., in the Board Room at Castle Pines Metropolitan District, 
5880 Country Club Drive, Castle Rock, CO, 80108.  All public attendance at this 
meeting will be via ZOOM Conferencing.  The purpose of the meeting is to (1) 

discuss the draft of the District’s Long-Range Water Master Plan and (2) to hold an 

Executive Session pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-6-402(4)(e), for the purposes of discussing 

matters subject to negotiations, developing strategy and instructing negotiators on 

matters related to the Long-Range Water Master Plan and other matters, and all other 

business to come before the board. 

THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC VIA  
ZOOM CONFERENCING. ZOOM LINK CAN BE ACCESSED ON 
THE DISTRICT WEBSITE. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

  
CASTLE PINES METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 
   By: /s/ Rick Huser__________________ 

CHAIRPERSON OF  
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 


